

STEVE FRIEND, HOPE, MI.

I'm writing this morning to comment on the Sept 20 draw down date. I agree with the comments that were filed by the Wixom Lake Assoc and stand with them on the change to an earlier date of Sept 16. I have multiple tasks that must be completed before draw down, changing the date will make that task much harder. I would like to suggest that they start with Sanford lake and then move up the chain. Reason for doing that, refill Sanford with the water from Wixom and the refill Wixom with water from Smallwood lake. That can then continue to Secord filling back up Smallwood. If Boyce waits for rainfall the lakes may never see the winter draw down levels. Thanks for letting the public comment on the draw down issue.

Document Content(s)

81252.TXT.....1-1